
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

Spring Term Newsletter 

Friday 21st April 2023 
Headteacher Update 

Whole School Attendance  93.1 %    

  Class Attendance – Year 3 95.8 % 

Welcome back to the Summer Term! 

It has been wonderful to welcome the 

children back into school with the sun shining 

and hearing about their exciting Easter 

break. 

This week we have revisited the Valley Rules; 

being responsible, respectful and safe in 

school and beyond. It has been great to see 

the children modelling these behaviours. 

Ms Bush 

 

Valley Primary Academy, Gentry Place, Norwich NR5 8XZ 

Tel: 01603 742969     Web:  www.valleyprimary.co.uk 

 

Dates for the Diary 

Monday 1st May – Bank holiday 

Monday 8th May – Bank holiday 

Half term holiday – Friday 26th May 

Return to School – Monday 5th June  

 

 

Diarrhoea and Vomiting  

Please be reminded that if you child has an 

episode of diarrhoea / vomiting they need to be 

at least 48 hours clear from the last episode.  

epsidepisodbefore returning to school. 

 

Parents Evening – Summer Term  

We will be holding parents’ evenings next week – commencing 

24th April.  Letters will be sent home to confirm your appointment 

time with your child’s teacher. 

 

Kings and Queens ‘Friends of Valley’ Disco 

On Friday 28th April the ‘Friends of Valley’ with be holding an 

exciting disco to celebrate the upcoming Coronation of King 

Charles! 

This will run from 4 -5:30pm.  Entry will cost £1.50p 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Awards and Achievements 

 

Goldsworthy Class – Iris for her continued hard work in her daily phonics lessons. 

Sharman Class – Bozhidora for showing a great effort in her learning. 

King Class – Isobelle for always listening to her peers and for being a fantastic member of King 

Class. 

Hamilton Class - Connie for perseverance and having a positive attitude to her learning. 
Hadid Class – Morgan-Blue for showing independence in his learning and setting a positive 

example. 

Benjamin Class – Elise for being responsible and respectful in the classroom. 

Bloom Class – Freddie for always challenging himself to the next level in all lessons, showing 

great ambition and independence. 

Starship – Jamie-Leigh for having a positive attitude to her learning and working hard. 

Congratulations to you all – we are proud of your bee-tastic achievements! 

 

 

 


